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SIL 3308-11 Service Information Letter 

SN3308 Electronic Horizontal Situation Indicator 
 
 
 
Date:  August 08, 2013 
Regarding: Unapproved Lamp Kits for SN3308 

SIL Revision: A – Initial Notification 
 
Reason 
To alert users of the SN3308 EHSI of the existence of unapproved and 
potentially unsafe lamp replacement kits. 
Applicability 
Applies to all variants of the SN3308. 

  
Description 
Sandel Avionics has discovered that unapproved lamp replacement kits are 
being sold by unauthorized third parties. These lamps are unapproved, 
potentially unsafe, and are not authorized by Sandel Avionics for installation in 
the SN3308. Sandel Avionics is the only source for approved lamp replacement 
kits. Any entity found to be offering unapproved lamp replacement kits should be 
brought to the attention of Sandel Avionics and should be reported to the FAA 
using form 8120-11 “Suspected Unapproved Parts Report”. 
 
Sandel Avionics has approved lamp replacement kits for the SN3308 available at 
a very reasonable cost. Please contact Sandel Product Support at 760-727-4900 
for assistance with ordering. 
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